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N e w s      R e l e a s e 
August 10, 2015 
 
 
During the early morning hours of Saturday August 8th, numerous mailboxes on 
Nottaway, Oakley Drive, Stanton Hall, Brandon Hall, Edgewood, and Dunleith in 
Destrehan, Louisiana were damaged.  Witnesses observed a silver sedan occupied by 
two subjects, one of which was positively identified as a white male, damaging the 
mailboxes.   
 
Surveillance footage from residences in the area captured the suspected vehicle (a silver 
sedan - pictured below). If there or any other residents in the area with surveillance 
footage from the early morning  hours of August 8th please contact the St. Charles Parish 
Sheriff’s Office at 985-783-6807. 
 
If anyone is able to identify the owner of the vehicle or the suspect(s) involved, please 
contact Detective Walter Banks at 985-783-1223 or 985-783-6807. 
 

  
 
 

 

Greg Champagne 

Sheriff 


